Denver Police Retirees Association Inc.
Meeting Minutes July 10, 2019
Home of John & Paulette Schnittgrund

In attendance were: President John Schnittgrund, Vice President Dave Metzler, Secretary
Jennifer Pettinger, Treasurer Paulette Schnittgrund, Mark Chaffin, Charlotte Chaffin, Barb Miller,
Glen Miller, John Pettinger and Harry Queen.

Absent were: Peer Support Liaison Lynne Mullen and Sheryl Ventura. There were no Audit
Committee Members in attendance.

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 5:46 pm by President John Schnittgrund.

Financial Report
Vice President Metzler motioned, John Pettinger seconded, to approve the June 2019 Financial
Report. The motion was passed unanimously by those members present.

Approve Minutes of Last Meeting
Dave Metzler motioned, Paulette Schnittgrund seconded, to approve the May 6, 2019 minutes.
The motion was passed unanimously by those members present.

Old Business

Status of New Hire Pension Meeting

President Schnittgrund stated that Laura Hall is in favor of the meeting and they just have to
work out the details. President Schnittgrund said we are receiving regular invitations to
participate when the Department is holding retirement seminars. He said that he and Dave
Metzler have been participating. He stated the next one is August 7" at District Two from 11:30-
noon. John Pettinger offered to go if needed. President Schnittgrund said he would send him
the information. President Schnittgrund said he and Dave Metzler are attending most every new
hire Pension meeting.

Status of 2017, 2018 & 2019 retiree letter

President Schnittgrund said they received about 11 letters returned for wrong addresses. Glen
Miller said about 5-6 joined after receiving the letter. John Pettinger said about 80 letters were
sent out.

August BBQ

The Summer Picnic will be Saturday, August 10™ from 11:30-3pm. Dave Metzler said Dave’s
BBQ is all lined up for the catering. President Schnittgrund said he and Dave Metzler will pick up
the ice chests and will also pick up the beverages. Set up was discussed. We will gather at
10:00am at Shelters Q and P to set up. Paulette Schnittgrund will bring rags and Jennifer
Pettinger will bring Clorox wipes. Dave Metzler will bring name tags. Mark Chaffin will bring their
corn hole. President Schnittgrund asked if anyone has other picnic games to bring them. John &
Jennifer Pettinger will help Dave Metzler with checking in.

Christmas Party

Catering for the Christmas Party was discussed. President Schnittgrund, Janice Queen and
Paulette Schnittgrund met with Jessica of the PPA staff and they asked for a list of caterers.
President Schnittgrund said they haven’t received the list to date. President Schnittgrund will
contact Linda Yeros for the list and organize a meeting of the committee for next week in order
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to finalize the selection. President Schnittgrund asked everyone to be thinking about the
decorations for the Christmas Party. It was suggested we have the next meeting at the
RMLEFCU Main Office in order to look at the decorations that we already have.

Follow up Special Reports
Web Site
Glen Miller noted we have 725 paid members.

Special Matters for Consideration
New Activities
There was none.

New Business
There was no new business.

Adjournment
Dave Metzler motioned, Harry Queen seconded, to adjourn the meeting at 6:22 pm. The motion
was passed unanimously by those members present.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Pettinger
Secretary
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